CONSTRUCTION CO., INC.

August 29, 2006

Mrs. Susan Emnst

Royal Electric Construction Corp.
1250 Memory Lane

Columbus, Ohio 43209

Dear Susan,

I want to take this opportunity to thank Royal Electric and specifically your team at
Glacier Ridge Elementary for a job well done. It takes teamwork and cooperation to keep
a construction project on schedule and under budget. This is what we strive for but
without the efforts of many hard working contractors it can be difficult to accomplish. I
would like to reinforce what I am sure you already know, Ron, Roger and Wayne were
instrumental in the success of this project. I am appreciative of their professional hard
work and quality performance during the course of this project from schedule
development through project closeout.

Sincerely,

I look forward to working with you again in the future.
aes A. Jones Jr.
Project Manager

Ruscilli Construction Co., Inc.
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